Milne Park
Sewer Relocation
By-law 218-86 Exemption
February 14, 2006

WHEREAS the Region of York is currently replacing a Regional sewer under the Milne
Pond;

AND WHEREAS the Ministry of National Resources requires such work be completed
by March 31, 2006;

AND WHEREAS the Region of York has requested approval to work if necessary
Sunday’s from 0800 to 1700 to meet the project deadline.

And that an exemption to the Town of Markham's Noise By-law #218-86 be approved to
permit the Region of York and its contractor to work 0800 to 1700 hours Sunday from
February 19, 2006 to March 26, 2006 for sewer construction;

And that the above exemption be subject to the Region and its consultant advising
abutting residents on Riverview Avenue and Willowgate Drive.
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MUNICIPAL i o
INFRASTRUCTURE February 9, 2006

Group

Donna Harris

Administrative Assistant

to the Director of Engineering
101 Town Centre Blvd

Floor 3, Engineering
Markham, ON L3R 9W3

Re:  Request for Noise Bylaw Amendment
Replacement of Markham Collector
Milne Park, Town of Markham
York Region Project T-05-50

Dear Madam:

Further to your request we contirm that we are the Project Managers tor the Region for
the above captioned project.

This project is currently underway to eliminate an existing hazardous situation by
replacing a portion of the Markham Collector sewer currently within the pond area and
which can no longer be maintained. We have attached a map of the work area for your

reterence.

MacViro Consultants Inc. is the Consulting Engineer overseeing the Construction and
Contract Administration on site. Technicore Undergound Inc. is the Contractor who is

completing the work.

The MNR will not allow in-water works between March 31 and July . Technicore has
requested that the Bylaw be amended to allow works to continue on Sundays from
8:00a.m. to 5:.00 p.m. for emergency works should it be necessary to meet the March 31
deadline and thereby minimize disruption to the Park during the summer period. There
would be no trucks or machinery arriving or leaving the site on Sunday.

Technicore has been pro-active in dealing with local residents and there are no

outstanding issues at this time. FI00 Srzeies fvp Feo
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Should you require further information regarding the above please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned or Dana Bowes of this office..

Yours truly,

The MIUNICIPAL INFRASTRUCTURE Group Ltd.

72

Mark A. Tarras, P. Eng.. PMP
Partner

Cc: (e-mail) George. McKelvey  Town of Markham
Brian Wolf York Region
David Payne MacViro
Dave Marsland Technicore



r— 1210 {3 L0003 i Drv “We Tarequ Covid
T - I

s l‘ﬁﬂ W S s\ o i
) eSS aliE
/; \ Eﬁgg

1

- YORK VO YN ST
W SILLECU ST SR

'S PEANITICD
[ )

AN DR AREA

s L r "I
CENERAL PLAN

RS STIITIN W
L

L’-"n".{.“""w

L> GOMIRACTON'S WTE AGCESS AOATL

/

S
o,
5
R
—AEOrN..

-

S f N Bltalls
\i = B\\\;b‘ ¥ \\\\\\\Q\ (\F\\f\\\ 8
SeaS S N VRN 28
;Slle

(( palVs
Trans
and \/5

B ‘[_:, // ///((\ﬂ\ ;\\\\1

X D 5 : // [ /}// / /\7Z : \\\\\\ﬁ\

[ 5L AW (N
%, ; ) :

Map of Work Area
\

1 ,'

L0y A G T

¥ ’“"Wg'%i - A gg: ] ] gél;':] " {ii

gg; Eggg gsié = i %;gg:é/ i g% : lf!i!!.
ghapd geSdl ; :

—
e

i [
A
i gt




